
AGM – MATCH SECRETARY UPDATE (2022-23 Season)                   16th MAY 2023 
 
Thank you to all of the team secretaries and players for the work carried out during the 2022-23 season, and 
for getting through all of the fixtures.  
Thanks also to Gregor Ksiazek for providing invaluable support in managing handicaps / ratings for the season, 
and for putting out the weekly updates to Facebook & Twitter. 
 
It was good to see a few extra teams this year, and to see some good, strong competition across all of the 
competitions.  
   
The full details of the League standings, matches played, top players (and all player statistics) are available on 
the website.  Below is a limited picture of the outcomes for the Leagues across the season. 
 
LEAGUE 
FINAL LEAGUE STANDINGS AT END OF SEASON – TOP 3 TEAMS PER DIVISION 
 
DIV 1 (7 Teams – 12 fixtures / team) – WINNER AU EAGLES 

 
 
DIV 2 (8 Teams – 14 fixtures / team) – WINNER AU OSPREYS 

 
 
DIV 3 (8 Teams – 14 fixtures / team) – WINNER ASV ACADEMY 

 
 
DIV 4 (8 Teams – 14 fixtures / team) – WINNER TRIANGLE QUATTROS 

 
 
 



TOP PLAYERS BY DIVISION – Individuals who played at least 50% of their team’s fixtures 
 
DIVISION ONE – Daniel Tibbetts (Stonehaven Fireballs 1): 100% (36/36) 
DIVISION TWO – Dennis Oon (CTM B): 88.57% (31/35) 
DIVISION THREE – Victor Chen (ASV Academy): 97.22% (35/36) 
DIVISION FOUR – Charlie Flint (Westhill Foxes): 89.74% (35/39) 
 
CUPS 
 
All of the cup events were successfully concluded, with 3 of the 5 finals being completed on Finals night at ASV.   
The ratings and cup structures, including a group stage for Division One League Cup all appeared to work well, 
with a few really close results. 
 
CUP FINAL RESULTS 
 
KO CUP 2022-23 

 
 
LEAGUE CUP 2022-23 

 
 
Thank you to all of the team secretaries and players for making 2022-23 a successful and enjoyable season.  
Congratulations to every team who won a competition; League or Cup, and to every other team for making the 
whole experience as good as it could be.   
 
On a personal note, I’d like to thank everyone over the last 11 years I’ve been in Aberdeen and involved in 
Table Tennis, and the last 6 or 7 seasons I’ve been the ADDTA Match Secretary.  I’ve immensely enjoyed the 
experience of playing competitive Table Tennis over that time, and to have had the privilege of working with 
the ADTTA committee to organise, develop and improve (we hope) the Table Tennis experience for all of you! 
 
Please be kind to your new Match Secretary, and work with him to keep everything running smoothly! 
This does not mean you need to do him any favours when you’re facing him across the TT table 😉 
 
Chris Davenport – ADTTA Match Secretary 
May 2023 


